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VICTORIAN HOME EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting 11 (24 September 2019) and Meeting 12 (14 November 2019)


Communiqué
[bookmark: _GoBack]The eleventh and twelfth meetings of the Victorian Home Education Advisory Committee (VHEAC) were held in Melbourne on Tuesday 24 September 2019 and on Thursday 14 November 2019 respectively. 
Committee members discussed a range of issues relating to the implementation and operation of the regulatory changes to home education. 

Implementation
· The Committee acknowledged the resignation and contribution of home education representative Natalie Atherden and discussed arrangements for appointing a replacement member.
· The Committee discussed the findings of its governance self-review in August 2019 and a decision on this matter was postponed as there was not a quorum present at the meeting on 24 September 2019. 
· Committee members agreed on 14 November 2019 to reconvene in early 2020 to develop new Terms of Reference, a forward agenda and membership of the Committee. 
Other business
· The Home Education Network (HEN) presented the findings of the 2019 HEN annual survey. 

Enquiries: Contact the VHEAC Secretariat vheac@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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